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Sainsbury’s ‘Active Kids’ Vouchers

Thank you to all of you who have 

brought vouchers in to the school 

office.  We will be collecting these 

vouchers until Friday 26th May 2017.

Key Dates for Week 4

Monday 8th – Thursday 11th May – SATs Week for Year 6

Thursday 11th May – Year 3 Swimming

Friday 12th May – Year 6 to Longridge

SATs Week Breakfast

We will be holding a ‘SATs Week Breakfast’ for Year 6 from Monday 8th – Thursday 

11th May 2017 at 8am in the Pavilion.  The cost of this breakfast will be 50p and can 

be paid with cash or via the Scopay system.

Please note that on these days there will be no Booster Club running for Year 5 

children.

Golden Time Toys

Please note the each classroom now has its own ‘Golden Time Toy Box’ therefore if 

your child either forgets or does not wish to bring their own toy in for Golden Time  on 

a Friday they will be allowed  to choose one of the toys from the classroom box.  We 

hope that this will avoid parents having to make a special journey back to school if a 

toy if forgotten. 
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Arts and Culture Week 2017

We would like to advise you that during the week 22nd – 25th May we will be holding 

an Arts and Culture Week for our children.  Each class will be studying, through the 

ARTS, the different cultures, traditions and customs of various countries around the 

world. The children will be involved in Dance, Drama, Poetry, Art, Music and 

Technology and will work with their own teachers together with Artistes in the discrete 

art forms. The children will also be producing finger food from their countries of 

choice.

On the 25th May, from 3.15pm – 6pm, an exhibition of work from the week will be held 

in the hall and around the school.  Starting with EYFS at 3.15pm, all parents will be 

invited to view their own children’s work and those of other classes. 

At 3.45pm – 4.45pm there will be an International Food and Drinks Fayre in and 

around the Lowbrook Suite. 

The children and staff are looking forward to the week and we hope to see as many of 

you there to support the school and your child in what promises to be a fabulous 

celebration of the diverse world we live in.

Please note that there will be no Prep, After School Club or Sports Clubs 

running on Thursday 25th May and that children will need to be collected from 

their classrooms at 3.15pm (unless you are advised otherwise).


